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  10 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to Year 4. It has been wonderful to see the children and they have enjoyed seeing 

their teachers and friends again. The children have all been amazing and settled well into 

their new classes and routines in a safe and secure way.  

Last week, we focused on wellbeing and setting up our class routines including frequent 

handwashing procedures and other good hygiene measures. We have high expectations for 

all children and each class has discussed and agreed the expectations for behaviour for 

learning in their class so that they are ready to learn.   

PE lessons for Year 4 will be on Thursdays and Fridays.  

As the weather is getting colder, please ensure your child has track suit bottoms and 

a jumper in their PE kit. Jewellery is also not to be worn on PE days. 

If you wish for your child to have a school lunch please make sure you order online. Thank 

you if you have already set this up.  

Please could you also send in the children's reading and library books that they may still 

have at home. 

If you have messages please email them into the school or give your child a note to hand to 

their teacher.  

We would like to thank you for all your support and we are looking forward to our new term 

together. 

Kind regards 

Miss Baillie and Miss Hawkins 
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